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July 20, 2017 
 
TO:  ALL MEMBERS – REGION 2 WEST 
  CUPE LOCAL 873 
 
Dear Members; 
 
Andrew Billing resigned as RVP effective June 30, 2017, for personal reasons. 
 
We wish to thank him for the work he has done over the last year and a half. 
 
In accordance with Bylaw 13.d.2, Dustin Jackson has been appointed as Acting Regional Vice 
President: 

13.d2 – Regional Vice-President By-Elections  

Where a Full Time or Part Time Regional Vice President retires, resigns, changes his/her primary 
operator region and/or changes his/her Full Time or Part Time status, the following will occur;  

1. (a)  The Regional Executive, consisting of the remaining RVP, Chief Shop Steward and 
Recording Secretary, will appoint an Acting Regional Vice-President until regular Regional 
Vice-President elections are held in May.  

2. (b)  If the Regional Executive is unable to select an Acting Regional Vice-President, they may 
request the assistance of the Provincial Executive Committee.  

You can contact Dustin at: dustin.jackson@apbc.ca or via his cell at 604-854.9526 

Sincerely, 

 

Jason Jackson 
Provincial Recording Secretary 
Ambulance Paramedics & Emergency Dispatchers of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
 
JJ/km/MoveUp 


